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Due to concerns surrounding the threat of COVID-19 and after careful consideration of the CDC’s recommendations, the office is closed to walk-in traffic at this time. Management will meet with residents and applicants by appointment only. This is in an effort to protect both management and residents/applicants. 
Appointments can be made by calling the office at the posted telephone number during posted business hours. We encourage you to utilize the drop box for rental payments and to return applications. Applications may be picked up any time from the display box. 
Please call the office during office hours should you have any further questions. 
Thank you for your cooperation! 
